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From the Desk of ? / 7
Katharina E. DeHaas

President of the Forks of the Patuxent Improvement Association

o 8 May 1996
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Enclosed you will find a copy of the letter which was
received from Ed Larrimore to the adjoining property
owners. I have also enclosed a copy of the Halle Sand

and Gravel application and maps. At this time, the members
of the Forks of the Patuxent Improvement Association are
proceeding with a game plan for the scheduled MDE hearing
on June 3rd. I am hoping that the county can convince Ed
to disapprove the application basdd on the location

of the haul road. If you are able to accomplish this,
please notify me at (301) 261-3424. We would appreciate
any advice or suggestions from the county on this issue.

We would like to thank you in advance for all of the time
and effort you have invested on this issue.
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